December 21, 2000

SAMPLE

2 Barrett Lane

Port Chester, NY  10573 2307 

Dear Stacy:

Thank you for your final $25 payment toward your Senior Challenge ‘98 Fitness for the Future pledge. As you could see from the photos on the pledge reminder, the fitness center is open for business! Thanks to your help, the Rodgers Recreation Center has become a vital part of Salve life. The Class of ‘98’s gift will be recognized inside the building as well as on the engraved slate walkway outside the center. We hope you can make it back to the campus soon to tour this symbol of generosity and commitment.

If you have any questions or would like to fill us in on how your year is going, please give us a call on our toll free number 1-877-SRU-GIFT. Thanks again for supporting your school.

Sincerely,

Victoria A. Duclos

Director of Annual Giving

Senior Challenge Coordinator

Duclosv@salve.edu
Please retain this letter for income tax filing purposes. Unless otherwise indicated above, no substantial donor benefits were associated with this gift.

